
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Returning to school will continue to look different this school year. As a parent or guardian, here 

are some suggested questions you can ask your child’s teacher or school leader to help your 

children return safely and confidently: 

 

    What steps has the school taken to help ensure the safety of students? 

    How will the school support my children upon return? 

    How can I support school safety efforts? 

    Will students be allowed to participate in sports and after-school activities? 

    How will the school communicate changes to safety policies?  

    What are the requirements for guests visiting the school? 

Through your engagement, you can help your children have a successful school year back in the 

school building with classmates, teachers, and a caring school community! 

 


